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Green Cleaning 

for Inside and Out  
 

Replace toxic cleaning and 

landscape products with safe 

alternatives you can make 

from everyday household 

ingredients. Protect your 

family and our local 

watersheds from harmful 

chemicals.  
 

Wednesday October 24th  

1:00p.m.—2:30 pm  
 

Oakwood Community Center  

23035 Broadway Avenue 

Oakwood Village 44146  
 

Registration is a must!  

www.cuyahoggaswcd.org/

events 

Or contact Jacki  at 

216.524.6580 Ext 1006  or  

Zevenbergen@cuyahogaswcd.

org  
 

Holly Ball and  

Silent Auction  
Friday December 7th  

6:30-11:30 Birchwood Banquet 

& Party Center  

For more information  go to: 

www.bedfordfoundation.net 

 

 

 

Chris Callender 

Email:  ward1councilman@gmail.com 

Contact Village Hall: (440) 232-9988 

Website:  www.oakwoodvillageoh.com 

Chris Callender 

Councilperson 

What’s inside: 

 

→Upcoming Road Closure 

→Healthy Oakwood   

→ NHS of Greater Cleveland 

→ We are one Village 

→ November 6th Vote  

→ Trash Cans 

→ Green Cleaning for Inside and 

Out  

We’d love to see you at 
our Council Meetings!  

 Council  meetings are the 2nd 
and 4th Tuesdays of each 
month. 

 They start promptly at 7pm in 
Council Chambers. 

 Please note: Council does not 
meet during summer recess 
which is the 4th Tuesday of July 
and the 2nd Tuesday of August. 

 Council reconvenes on the 4th 
Tuesday of August. 

 Youth Council meets on the 2nd 
and 4th Mondays of each 
month. 

 

Welcome to Fall!  



Upcoming Road 
Closure  

Richmond Road between 
Buckthorn Road and East 

Hawthorne Parkway, will be 
closed to allow for the 

replacement/repair work on the 
railroad crossing starting on 

October 8th. It will reopen on 
October 15th. This will be full 

closure, no emergency access will 
be permissible during the 

construction period. The Village of 
Oakwood website has more 

information about the detour.  
www.oakwoodvillageoh.com 

Healthy Oakwood  

On October 20th,  Oakwood 
Village is again collaborating  with 

University Hospitals Bedford 
Medical Center  to offer Oakwood 
residents  (ages 40 & up) a variety 
of health-related screenings at a 

low cost. Where: UH Bedford 
Medical Ctr, 44 Blaine Ave.  Time: 
7:30 to 10:30 a.m. Limit: 50 Call 

the Mayor’s Office at (440) 
232.9988 for more information.  

Vote on  November 6th 
Ward 1 voting location is at the Oakwood 
Community Center at 23035 Broadway 

Ave.   
 

Please bring your drivers license or state ID 
for address verification. Voter registration 
or Absentee ballots can be obtained at the 
Board of elections, located at 2925 Euclid 

Avenue Cleveland Ohio 44115 or by calling 
216.443.VOTE (8683) or visiting their 

website at    
https://boe.cuyahogacounty.us. 

 
This is a very important election for the 
Village due to the issues on the ballot. 

Please be an informed voter and research 
prior to casting your vote.  

 
 
 

 

 

Leaf 

Fall Leaf Collection  
The Oakwood Service Department 

will begin its Fall program in mid-

October. Rake leaves onto your tree 

lawn and remove branches, twigs, 

rocks and other debris. Piles that 

contain items other than leaves 

WILL NOT be picked up. If you have 

branches or brush, you may tie them 

into small bundles no more than 4-

feet long for regular Monday pick 

up. Do not place leaves in the road-

way. The Service Department will 

make recurring trips around the  

Village.  

For those of us with dogs, please keep 

your pet on a leash when walking. Also, 

please remember to clean-up after 

them. We want to all our residents to 

feel safe. Also, do not dispose of trash 

on the streets while walking and or driv-

ing. Keep safe and beautiful Oakwood 

clean and beautiful.  

. 

Trash Cans are coming!! 
 

After the first  of the year, Waste Man-

agement will begin to deliver new 

trash receptacles to accommodate 

their new trucks’ ability to pick up  

cans. More information to follow soon.  

 


